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To all To Supervisors regarding Animal Ordinance vote on 4/21/20

This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this
message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action,
such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

* ok ok ok ok ok ok

| am deeply saddened and applauded of the changes to the animal ordinance that you are going to

vote on 4/21/20.

It ruins most of the good and protective laws that are now in the county code. Please protect ALL
animals and vote AGAINST this ordinance.

The animals are counting on you to protect them!

Thank You,

Mary Pandhi





